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Before Mel Simon became President of The Emanuel, 
it was clear he intended to take what Dr. Abraham 

Joshua Heschel calls “a leap of action” (God in Search of 
Man). A stalwart supporter and trusted advisor to Emanuel 
Presidents Dr. Sheila Silverman and Elysa Graber-
Lipperman, Mel investigated the structure and assumptions 
of synagogue funding and headed a Strategic Committee to 
explore the evolving clergy needs of our Emanuel Family. 
As President, Mel displayed his extraordinary ability to 
focus on the “big picture” while paying close attention 
to key details. Before the full Board of Trustees or one-
on-one, Mel’s meetings serve a specific purpose, follow a 
coherent agenda and always identify next actions. 
	 Mel leads by example. He takes on tasks large and 
small and encourages commitment and accountability from 
other lay leaders and professional staff. At the same time, 
Mel reflects upon and articulates the ultimate purposes of 

a Kehillah Kedoshah, a Sacred 
Community, and of life itself. 
Mel’s high standards for 
himself and our synagogue 
and his determined presence 
and leadership have earned 
our respect and gratitude. 
During Mel’s Presidency, 
The Emanuel: bade farewell 
to a longstanding clergy 
leader, Hazzan Sanford Cohn; 
weathered a period without an 
Executive Director; recruited 

and hired a new Executive Director, Kobi Benita; a new 
Engagement Coordinator, Josh Cohen; renewed our 
Director of Teen and Family Learning, Barbara Fink; 
revised the role of Hazzan Moshe Pinchover; renewed 
our Student Rabbi, Jessica Dell’Era; and, at long last, 
recruited and engaged our new Cantor, Daniella Risman. 
Mel brought many devoted and talented people together to 

FROM THE RABBI

Yishar Koach, Mel! Praise 
for the Purpose-Driven 
President

	 Rabbi Philip and Ruth Lazowski and Rabbi 
David Small and Debbie Chameides will be honored 
for their dedicated years of service to the Emanuel 
Synagogue, the weekend of Oct. 1-3, 2021, at The 
Emanuel. 
	 At press time in May, the following events 
were announced: Friday, Oct. 1, Kabbalat Shabbat 
with Oneg; Saturday, Oct. 2, Shabbat services 
and Kiddush, Havdallah and dessert reception; 

Sunday, Oct. 3, Breakfast by 
Brotherhood with book launch 
of “Into the Woods,” Ruth 
Lazowski’s story of escape, 
with an appearance by author 
Rebecca Frankel, daughter of 
Meyer and Sheila Frankel.

	 Watch the Emanuel website, 
eblasts and Facebook page for 
further information as the date 
gets closer.

The Emanuel Synagogue 
extends a warm welcome 

to Cantor Daniella Risman, 
whose start date is July 15, 
2021. To learn more about our 
new hazzan, visit our website, 
emanuelsynagogue.org and 
click on “welcome” and then 
“our team.” Cantor Risman’s 
email is cantorrisman@emanuelsynagogue.org and 
her office phone number is 860-236-1275 ext. 114.

WELCOME, CANTOR RISMAN!

SAVE THE DATES: 
OCTOBER 1-3, 2021!

Honor Yesterday, Live Today,  
Hope for Tomorrow

A Shabbaton Tribute to Rabbi Philip and Ruth 
Lazowski, Rabbi David Small and Debbie Chameides

Mel Simon

http://www.emanuelsynagogue.org
http://www.emanuelsynagogue.org
mailto:cantorrisman@emanuelsynagogue.org
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Simple, Affordable, Jewish Funerals
blumensteinfunerals.com  |  860-243-6000

Levi, Eliah & Aliyah

Hi, we're Glenn, Ti�any, 
Levi (8), Elijah (6), 

and Aliyah (4) Blumenstein, 
and we're new to 

The Emanuel Synagogue!

And while we may be new to The Emanuel Synagogue, we’re not new to 
Connecticut or the business of helping families care for their loved ones.   

For 7 years here in CT, we’ve strived to serve the Jewish communities through our 
family of Funeral Homes.  We’ve even been instrumental in helping to create 
Chevra Kadisha’s in both Willimantic & Manchester, and even built a dedicated 
Tahara room.  While we serve families of all faiths and lifestyles, we find our 
greatest peace and happiness when we can help those in the Jewish Community.  

Please don't wait until you "need us" - call, email, Zoom...we're not shy, and we 
want to get to know our new community here at The Emanuel.

We look forward to celebrating Shabbat with you soon.  

Tiffany & Glenn Blumenstein

https://www.blumensteinfunerals.com/
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Please allow me 
to introduce 

myself. I am the 43rd 
President of The 
Emanuel Synagogue. 
I have big shoes to 
fill, and I ask for your 
help in doing so.

Jewish Roots 
	 Do you recognize the Inflection 
Points in your lives? I trace my 
Jewish journey to several moments 
in time. I remember being enrolled 
in Hebrew School at age ten. We 
were encouraged to attend Saturday 
morning services. Few ten-year-olds 
do so willingly, and my parents didn’t 
force it. They didn’t have to. As an 
incentive, my Hebrew School gave 
us little stamp books similar to the 
S&H Green stamp books. Many of 
you may recall saving S&H stamps 
and redeeming them for merchandise. 
We received stamps with depictions 
of the parasha for each week and each 
holiday service we attended. Although 
there was nothing of a material nature 
the filled stamps book could get you, 
I coveted those stamps and filled my 
books for three years. The result — I 
loved going to synagogue and was well 
prepared for my Bar Mitzvah.

Bar Mitzvah
	 Our Mom (I am one of three sons), 
passed away five months before my 
Bar Mitzvah, an event which could 
have derailed all hopes and dreams of 
success. I turned away from Judaism 
following my Bar Mitzvah. My 
Hebrew name died with my mother; 
no one else knew it. I was called to the 
Torah by a name given me by Rabbi 
Jacob Chinitz, of blessed memory — 
Yeshayahu Ze’ev ben Gershon v’ Chaya, 
the same name by which I am called to 
the Torah today.

Reconnecting to Judaism
	 I met my future wife, Pam, in 
law school. Her parents had a warm, 
comfortable Jewish home. We 
married and established our home 
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FROM THE PRESIDENT — Inflection Point: A Moment When Significant Change Occurs

a short distance from The Emanuel 
Synagogue. Fire burned the Emanuel 
Synagogue in 1983, and we became 
members. Four years later our daughter, 
Elena, was born. Elena attended 
Hebrew School. Torat Chayim (a 
component of our religious school) 
required parents to participate in 
Sunday morning programming. I heard 
Rabbi Lazowski tell his story, and I 
remember thinking, if this man has faith 
after his journey during the Holocaust, 
my doubts pale by comparison.

Israel
	 Pam and I took a congregational 
trip to Israel with Rabbi Gerald 
Zelermyer, Heske and Gideon in 
1999. My relationship with the Jewish 
People and the State of Israel was 
signed, sealed and delivered. I have 
returned ten times since. Those who 
have spent time in Israel understand 
this passion. Coming home from 

that trip I pledged to study, learn, 
participate and contribute to The 
Emanuel as my West Hartford 
connection to Israel and Jewishness.

Leadership
	 Finally, as I watched my brother 
Mel in the last two years place 
Emanuel on his shoulders and help 
carry it through one of its most 
challenging episodes in our more than 
100 years, I realized he needed my 
help; I answered his call by agreeing 
to follow him as President. And so, 
Hineni, Here I Am.
	 The next time you come into our 
sanctuary please notice the inscription 
over our Bima: “You are holy for I, the 
Lord, am holy.” There are many reasons 
why we come to our sacred space. All 
are valid and important. I believe as we 
reenter that sacred space we are at an 
Inflection Point. Others have carried us 

(continued on page 5)
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Emanuel Synagogue Board of Trustees  
Slate of Officers 2021-2022

Officers 2021-2202
President	 Ken Simon*
1st Vice President	 Reesa Olins*
2nd Vice President	 Michalee Merritt*
3rd Vice President	 Fred Spaeth
Treasurer	 Michael Kamins	
Assistant Treasurer	 open
Secretary	 Andrea Goldenberg	
Assistant Secretary	 Dr. Hilda Slivka
Immediate Past President	 Mel Simon

For Term Ending 2022
Dr. Hilda Slivka	 Meredith Smith	 Dr. Carolyn Sorkin
David Bomzer	 Meyer Frankel	 Michalee Merritt 
Gail Adler	 Lisa Levy*	 Ken Malley 

For Term Ending 2023
Emily Lebovitz-Miller	 Mitchell Jaffe	 Reesa Olins
Dr. Jeffrey Cohen	 Michael Karchov	 Fred Spaeth
Marc Resnick	 Michael Kamins	 Mark Jacobson*	

For Term Ending 2024
Lisa Behan	 Andrea Goldenberg	 Jackie Isaacson
Rona Gollob	 Hannah Zwiebel*	 Sheryl Levin*
Avi Cramer*	 open	 Tammi Kraushaar

* newly nominated

Life Membership: Mel Simon, Susan Kurtis 

Respectfully submitted by the nominating committee:
Jeff Adler, David Bomzer, Ken Malley, Reesa Olins,  

Deborah Zuckerman, Dr. Sheila Silverman, and Ken Simon
Mel Simon, Ex-Officio

Dr. Jeffrey Cohen, Chair

From the Rabbi, continued from p.1

work on behalf of our synagogue and 
keep our mission alive and well.
	 Mel faced challenging questions 
during his term:

•	 How will we keep our Emanuel 
safe and secure, yet welcoming?
•	 What aspects of synagogue life 
appeal to members whom we do not 
always see at our weekly Sabbath 
Services? Where can we find points of 
connections for all our members?
•	 What measures shall we take 
during COVID-19 to protect our 
members and staff? How can we stay 
in touch with our members during 
this fraught and frightening time?
•	 Why should our members stay 
connected with and continue to 
support The Emanuel when access to 
the physical building is limited?
•	 Where will we find the financial 
resources to keep our Emanuel 
strong?
•	 Who will we look to for current 
and future support and leadership 
of our congregation? Who will step 
up to our Board of Trustees and 
Executive Committee? Who will 
succeed me as President?
•	 How will we learn, strategize and 
build for our future?

	 For each of these questions, 
Mel studied, thought, discussed, 
engaged others and acted. With his 
strong guidance and unswerving 
determination, The Emanuel emerges 
from one of the most challenging 
periods in any congregation’s life, and 
we not only survive but we thrive. 
	 Mel kept another key question 
before him throughout his term: 
How can I best work together with 
our Rabbi to serve the needs of our 
congregation and how can I support 
the Rabbi in serving our people in a 
most trying period? Week after week 
Mel made sure we were in sync and 
gave regular, generous support at the 
most challenging times.
	 As a human being, Mel wrestled 
with ultimate questions:

•	 How do I go on in the wake of the 
life-changing loss of my beloved wife, 
Carrie?
•	 How do I absorb the emotional 
reactions of so many people while 
trying to heal myself?
•	 How can I help our congregation 
be a moral voice and engage the 
important moral and spiritual  
issues of our time, including  
racism, inequality and a disintegrating 
public discourse?
•	 How can I immerse myself 
daily in the burdens and conflicts of 
leadership and yet maintain the joy 
and meaning that comes to me from 
my Judaism?
	

	 In every case, Mel rose to the 
challenge and engaged these vital 
questions with integrity and courage. 
	 Jewish philosopher and 
Holocaust survivor Viktor Frankl 
writes: “[in] American culture…, 
one is commanded…to ‘be happy.’ 
But happiness cannot be pursued; it 
must ensue. One must have a reason 
to ‘be happy.’”
	 Mel, you have given all of us great 
reason to be happy. May you savor 
the happiness that ensues from your 
leadership in this most pivotal time in 
our Emanuel Synagogue’s life!
	 Yishar Koach and Todah Rabbah —  
I extend you sincere praise and heart-
felt thanks! — Rabbi David J. Small
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Our Family Serving Your Family
For Over 80 Years...

Dignifying Tradition and Rituals
for Jewish And Interfaith Families

Compassion and understanding regarding
pre-need counseling and pre-paid funeral trust

Email: weinsteinmortuary@comcast.net
 wwwwww..wweeiinnsstteeiinnmmoorrttuuaarryy..ccoomm  

   Member of The Jewish Funeral 
             Directors of America     

Nehama

We extend heartfelt condolences and 
 support to the families of:
Sydelle Baskind
Deborah Berson, wife of Barry Berson
Murray Fink, father of Judd (Bella) Fink
Evelyn Gandelman, wife of Arthur Gandelman
Gary Gaudet, son-in-law of Toby Sidrane 
Alisa Komsky, sister-in-law of Karen  
(Gerry) Goldberg
Sylvia Lutin, mother of Judy (Hal) Mooney
Gershon Sosin

From the President, continued

this far. Rabbi David Small, Hazzan Moshe Pinchover, Kobi 
Benita with his staff of Lisa Lenkiewicz, Lisa Taylor, Kathy 
Hart, Wendy Greco and Joe Ward with the custodial staff 
have worked tirelessly during the last 15 months. We owe 
them and many other lay leaders and volunteers a great debt 
of thanks we can only repay if we continue their work. As we 
welcome Hazzan Daniella Risman to our clergy, we are ready 
to take Emanuel to the next level! It is our turn to rededicate 
ourselves, maintain our tradition of excellence and adapt to 
the future by opening our doors to all.

— Ken Simon

Order a Lulav and Etrog

Arba Minim Sets Include  
Lulav (Palm), Arava (Willow),  

Hadas (Myrtle), And Etrog (Citron)  
@ $40/set.

Place your order by returning the  
form below to 

The Emanuel Synagogue Office.
All orders must be received by

Monday, August 23, 2021
Visit our website at 

www.emanuelsynagogue.org to order online

Arba Minim Set Order Form

Name: 

Address: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Enclosed is payment for Arba Minim sets @ 
$40.00 each.
Total enclosed: $ 

Make check payable to: Emanuel Synagogue

Return this form to the Synagogue Side 
Entrance Mailbox or by mail:

The Emanuel Synagogue, 160 Mohegan Drive,
West Hartford, CT 06117.

Attention: Moshe

http://www.weinsteinmortuary.com
mailto:sal804%40aol.com?subject=
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The signs are everywhere… 

There are plans.
There is talk of construction.

Now we need funds!
Yes, the womens’ restrooms as well as one men’s restroom

will undergo renovation.

Please donate to our
Bathroom Renovation Fund!

EMANUEL SYNAGOGUE RESTROOM RENOVATION FUND
 Please Print Clearly and return (with CheCk made out to “the emanuel synagogue”)  

to 160 mohegan drive, west hartford, Ct 06117

Name  

Address 

Phone   Email 

Donation Level:  o $1,000 o $500 o $250 o $100 o $ Other 

You can donate online at 
https://theemanuelsynagogue.shulcloud.com/form/donations.html 

or use the form below.
Questions? Contact Hilda Slivka at hsliv@aol.com or (860) 916-3354.

To Our Fellow Emanuelites:

Our restroom renovation project has begun! The dumpster is here 
and demolition has started. The final “d” needed are donations. 

Thank you to all those who contributed thus far. This has allowed 
us to embark on the first phase of our project, providing accessi-
ble restrooms for women and men near the front entrance of our 
synagogue. The project needs to continue with the restoration of the 
family restroom and women’s restroom near Silverman Auditorium. 
Donations are still needed to complete the task.
Presently, the accommodations are not suitable for a modern-day syn-
agogue. Please join us as we support the campaign to raise funds for 
renovation of our outdated, long-neglected restrooms. Any contribu-
tion is welcomed and deeply appreciated. A flyer with the information 
for submitting your donation is above. If you have any questions, 
please contact Committee Chairperson, Hilda Slivka at Hsliv@aol.com  
or 860-916-3354. Thank you for helping to make The Emanuel  
Synagogue a pleasant and inviting home for our Jewish community.
	 Sincerely,
	 The Restroom Renovation Committee

Welcome to Our New Members:
Philip & Gillian Manaker

John Quinn

Thank you to our Restroom Renovation Donors!
List in formation. As of May 24:

Jeff & Gail Adler, Lisa & John Behan, Bruce & Sue Bergman, 
Stephen & Barbara Berns, Hannah Blau, Lou Isaacson & 
Jackie Blumenfeld, Jeff & Jennifer Madan Cohen, Ben & 
Joan Engel, Barry & Lisa Feigenbaum, Dan & Joan Fine, 
Judd & Bella Fink, Joyce Flescher, Meyer & Sheila Frankel, 
Helen Giller, Alan & Donna Gittleman, Beth S. Goldberg, 
Eric & Elizabeth Goldberg, Paul & Susan Goldberg, Steven 
& Andrea Goldenberg, Rona Gollob, Peter & Elysa Graber-
Lipperman, Philip Handler, Faith Helene, Mitchell Jaffe, 
Michael & Marsha Kamins, Joel & Deborah Kent, Tammi 
Kraushaar, Susan Kurtis, Michael & Lisa Lenkiewicz, 
Michael & Carolyn Levine, Soll Levine, Martin & Joyce 
Libbin, Mark & Deborah Luster, Stuart Marcus, Thomas & 
Ona Mastronarde, Ed & Trudy Milikow, Stanley Miller & 
Emily Lebovitz-Miller, Minyonaires, Beatrice Mitlak, Reesa 
Olins & Robert Teitelman, Alan & Michele Parker, Saul & 
Joanne Pasternack, William & Sandra Rosenbaum, Milton 
& Rita Rosenberg, Ralph Rosenberg & Hilda Slivka, Scott 
& Lisa Sadinsky, Harvey & Ellen Schiller, Mark & Jaime 
Seltzer, Judith Silver, Sheila Silverman, Ken & Pam Simon, 
Mel Simon, Sisterhood, Howard & Elaine Smith, Jay Smith, 
Meredith & Stephen Smith, Barbara Snyder, Carolyn Sorkin, 
Fred Spaeth & Eliana Tsukroff, David & Carolyn Topol, Janet 
Wallans, Ray & Gail Weinstein, Mark & Marsha Wolfberg

http://hasinsurance.com
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B’Yadeynu News
by Janet Wallans and Risa Davidson, Co-chairs

Calling All Volunteers!
	 Emanuel’s volunteers are our secret weapons. 
We need volunteers to serve on committees such as 
membership outreach and marketing, fundraising 
and security.

	 If you have expertise in these areas or are 
willing to volunteer, please contact Lisa 
Lenkiewicz, lisal@emanuelsynagogue.org

Thank you to all who donated 
to the Passover Fund this year. 

We had an amazing response! The 
total was $4,087. The following 
organizations were the recipients 
of these funds: Foodshare, the food 
distribution agency for the Greater 
Hartford area; the Anja Rosenberg 
Kosher Food Pantry of Jewish Family 
Services; Leket Israel, the food 
collection and distribution agency 
in Israel; and CIRC (Connecticut 
Immigrant and Refugee Services 
Coalition), a non-profit organization 
promoting the rights of immigrants 
and refugees in Connecticut. 
	 In addition, a $500 contribution 
was made from B’Yadeynu’s discre-
tionary fund to United Hatzalah of 
Israel (www.israelrescue.org). Their 
mission is to provide rapid emergency 
medical care to all people in Israel 
regardless of race, religion or national 
origin. There are 6,000 volunteers 
around the country available 24 hours 

a day, 7 days a week. Traveling on specially equipped motorcycle ambulances, 
volunteer medics can arrive on scene within three minutes or less, stabilizing a 
patient while waiting for an ambulance. The volunteer team is diverse, consisting 
of Jews and Arabs, religious and secular Jews, Druze, Bedouins and Christians. 
	 Those interested in learning more about B’Yadeynu’s activities may contact 
Janet Wallans (janetcw@sbcglobal.net) or Risa Davidson (risagdavidson@gmail.com).

The B’Yadeynu (Social Action) Committee sponsors
The Emanuel Synagogue’s Annual

Kol Nidre
Due to the pandemic, food will NOT be collected 

this year. Monetary donations are greatly appreciated 
and will be accepted during the month of September. 

The need continues to be greater than ever! 
Monetary donations will benefit:

Anja Rosenberg Kosher Food Pantry
West Hartford Food Bank

Bloomfield Food Bank

Please write a check to: The Emanuel Synagogue 
(write B’Yadeynu FOOD DRIVE in the memo line) 

and mail to:

Emanuel Synagogue
160 Mohegan Drive
West Hartford, CT

Questions? Contact:
Risa Davidson, 860-236-8889, risagdavidson@gmail.com; or

JanetWallans, 860-278-4596, Janetcw@sbcglobal.net

mailto:lisal%40emanuelsynagogue.org?subject=
http://www.israelrescue.org)
http://www.carmonfuneralhome.com
mailto:risagdavidson%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:janetcw%40sbcglobal.net?subject=
mailto:janetcw@sbcglobal.net)
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Religious School News

by Barbara Fink

After a long, trying year, our Religious School students celebrated all of their accomplishments on the last day of school 
on May 23 with an inflatable obstacle course and ice cream truck. We wish all of our students a wonderful summer 

and can’t wait to learn together soon!

Mazal Tov!
Paula & David Baram on the birth of their grandson, 
Jaden Max Baram

Jonathan & Jessica Cohen on the birth of their 
daughter, Stella Leighton Cohen; Gila Cohen on the 
birth of her granddaughter

Rabbi Leora Kling-Perkins & Matthew Goldstone 
on the birth of their daughter, Rina Hodaya

Jeffrey Renert on the birth of his granddaughter, 
Mara Susan Beck; Ira Levin on the birth of his great-
granddaughter

Frieda Winnick on the birth of her granddaughter, 
Cameron Ava Forader

4th graders Alina Tringali, Maddie Stein and Spencer Beatman 
enjoy the bounce house.

Second and third graders enjoy ice cream on the last day of 
Religious School.

5th graders play a board game they created with their madrich, 
Jonah Shulman.

A special thank you to our 
volunteers who help the office staff 
with mailings. Todah Rabah to Fern 
Cohen, Bonnie Lasker, Madalyn Levy 

and Gladys Mondshein. 

mailto:dan%40doorandsecuritysolutions.com?subject=
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Adult Education News

by Ona Mastronarde

We have had a busy spring with a Zoom program 
with Dr. Susannah Heschel and many presentations 

co-sponsored with synagogues around the country. We went 
on a virtual tour of the Tenement Museum, learned about 
the Beatles, the influence of Jewish women in America, the 
musical contributions of the late Debbie Friedman, the 
intricacies of Israel’s West Bank, how our Bible came to be, 
and explored the history of the Jewish deli. Rabbi Small led 
the Natalie Ziplow Study Group with both study of traditional 
texts and discussions of contemporary current events. 
	 The Adult Education program schedule can be accessed 
online at emanuelsynagogue.org, by clicking on “Calendar” 
under the “What’s Happening” tab. You can then click 
on “Calendars to show,” “Adult Education,” and “Update 
View” to see current programming. Some of our Zoom 
programs are recorded and available for viewing online. 
To see what is available, please go to “Learn,” then “Adult 
Education.” At the very bottom of the page, you will see 
a red “You Tube” button. If you click on that you will see 
which recordings are available. 

Coming Up:
	 The Natalie Ziplow Study Group will continue 
during the summer, facilitated by Eric Maurer, on Zoom, 
Thursday mornings at 10:30 a.m., July 8, 15, 22, 29, and 
August 5 and 12. All are welcome!

	 Please check your weekly Emanuel Updates, the 
Emanuel Synagogue website, and the Emanuel Mishpacha 
Facebook page for information on upcoming programs 
and registration links. We remind you pre-registration 
is now required for Emanuel Adult Education programs 
on Zoom in order to ensure a secure and meaningful 
experience. Participants must register on the link provided 
in the weekly Updates or on the Emanuel website. The 
actual Zoom link will be sent out to registered participants 
by email. It is helpful if your Zoom name and your 
registration name are the same or very similar so we can 
easily verify your identity. 

SISTERHOOD
by Fern Cohen, President

Shalom! We all know the last sixteen months have been 
challenging for everyone. Our Sisterhood worked very 

hard to present programs of interest for all. We partnered 
with other arms of the synagogue. Thank you to Brotherhood, 
Adult Ed, Chesed and B’Yadeynu for teaming up with us. Our 
programming was enhanced by working together.
	 Every year, Sisterhood is fortunate to have a dinner and 
program with the Rabbi. This year instead of dinner, the Rabbi 
spoke on “The Art of Hiddur — Jewish Artifacts and Artisan 
Objects I Love.” It was a very interesting program. I know 
many of our members will be looking at their own collections.
	 As I begin my term as Sisterhood President, I’d like 
to take this opportunity to thank several people. A huge 
Yasher Koach to Carolyn Topol for a beautiful Installation. 
Mazel Tov to the new board. I look forward to our work-
ing together. Thank you to my mentors Sue Bergman, 
Carolyn Topol and Bonnie Lasker. Most importantly, we 
thank our 161 members for their continued support. 
	 We are always open for ideas and more volunteers. 
Please contact me at stringteacher@cox.net.

We wish everyone a very happy, healthy and safe 
summer. When the synagogue reopens fully, we 

will be able to open the gift shop. In the meantime, we are 
meeting customers by appointment only. 
	 The High Holidays begin early this year, and we have 
beautiful apple and honey dishes to adorn your holiday 
table. For the holidays, we have Kiddush cups, Shabbat 
candles and candlesticks or how about a new kippah?
	 Call Lisa Tesser at 860-805-0539 or Debbie Bettan at  
860-798-9355 to set up a time to shop. We take cash, check 
and charge and look forward to helping you find the perfect 
gift!	

— Lisa and Debbie

Judaic Shop Has Holiday Items

News From The

Sisterhood New Years Greetings

Name(s) 

Please fill out the form and send it with a minimum contribution of $10 per family payable to  
Emanuel Sisterhood by July 1, 2021. Monies received after this date cannot be guaranteed  

submission for the newsletter. Send form and contribution to:

 Geri Kaizer, PO Box 514, Goshen, CT 06756

5782
Please print your name clearly as you would like it to appear in the synagogue newsletter.

http://www.emanuelsynagogue.org
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BROTHERHOOD
News From The

by Jeff Adler, President

Brotherhood wishes everyone a wonderful summer. The 
pandemic is receding and we have the opportunity 

to be out and experience events and programs in person, 
rather than only through Zoom. 
	 Brotherhood is pleased we are now back in the kitchen 
and preparing food for events and planning for in person 
programs this fall and next year. We expect to hold a 
number of Sunday breakfasts with interesting speakers 
and timely discussion topics, having our evening dinner 
programs for paid up members, dinner with the Rabbi and 
to have a program with our new Cantor, Daniella Risman. 
We expect we will continue to take advantage of our new 
technology and offer remote access to many of these 
programs.
	 We will send out our dues notice for 2021-2022, with a 
full calendar of events for the upcoming year. We hope you 
will consider joining the Brotherhood and participating in 
many of our activities during the year. 
	 Again, have a great summer.

They say every day is a great day for fishing, but not 
every day is a great day for catching. Luckily, when 

The Emanuel Synagogue went fishing on May 23, it was a 
great day for both! Emanuel members shared the Sunbeam 
VII with teens from BBYO for a half-day fishing charter on 
Long Island Sound. After steaming to Gardners Island in 
NY, things got off to a slow start but then quickly turned. 
Rabbi Lazowski caught the first fish and once he did, it 
opened the floodgates for non-stop action! For three hours 
straight, the fish kept coming over the rail. Spending the 
day together were Rabbi Lazowski, Hazzan Pinchover, 
Emanuel Executive Director Kobi Benita, Emanuel 
Engagement Director Josh Cohen, Marshall Soltz, Terry 
Cohn, Andy Selinger, Mark Jacobson, Lev Kropsky, Lee 
and Adam Gold and Mark and Adam Merritt.
	 All had a great time and look 
forward to going again.

A Great Day for Fishing and Catching!

Memorial Day weekend eight Brotherhood members gathered once again 
in the Emanuel kitchen to prepare a delicious spread for a baby-naming 
luncheon. Thanks to the following Brothers who volunteered (from left): 
Jeff Adler, Marc Segalman, Martin Lazarus, Joel Cohen, Mark 
Luster, Peter Mehlman, Bob Tellar, Mark Goldberg. P

hotos by Josh C
ohen and M

arshall Soltz 

Above: Seated (from left), Marshall 
Soltz, Rabbi Lazowski and Hazzan 
Pinchover make a toast, with, standing, 
from left, Marc Segalman and Emanuel 
Executive Director Kobi Benita. Top 
Right: Kobi Benita reels one in. Middle: 
Rabbi Lazowski caught the first fish of 
the day.

Emanuel members enjoy a beautiful day on the Sound.

http://kreativeworldcruises.com
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DONATIONS FROM THOUGHTFUL PEOPLE

LOUIS & ETTA BECK FUND
General Donation
In thankfulness
	 Judy Goldberg
In Memory of
MORRIS & ESTHER BECK
	 Judy Goldberg

SUE & BRUCE BERGMAN FUND
In Honor of
SUE BERGMAN’s special birthday 
 	 Peter & Deborah Mehlman
STU & SHERYL KOPEL’s new home 
 	 Sue & Bruce Bergman

BH ABE MORRISON SHABBAT 
DINNER FUND
In Honor of
SHERYL & STU KOPEL’s new home
 	 Paula & David Baram
In Memory of
FRANCES DOBROVOLSKY 
 	 Alan Goodman
IDA WAXMAN, DAVID SKLAR, MARY SKLAR 
& ANN TENDLER 
 	 Faye Sklar
ABE FELDMAN 
 	 Mel Feldman
DEBORAH BERSON 
 	 Paula & David Baram

BH/ES LIBRARY FUND
Wishing Good Health to
LEONARD SWADE
	 Gail & Jeff Adler

BH/ES/RABBI LAZOWSKI ADULT 
EDUCATION FUND
In Honor of
The birth of PAULA & DAVID BARAM’s grandson 
 	 Joel & Deborah Kent, Rona Gollob
RUTH WEINER’s 90th birthday
	 Gail & Jeff Adler
KIRK HIPPS, for donating a kidney
	 Gail & Jeff Adler

BH SLESS MUSIC FUND
In Memory of
DEBORAH BERSON 
 	 Beverly & Myron Halpin

BROTHERHOOD ENDOWMENT FUND
In Honor of
MICHAEL KAMINS’ 80th birthday 
 	 Joel & Deborah Kent

CAMP RAMAH FUND
In Honor of
The birth of DAVID & PAULA BARAM’s grandson
	 Saul & Joanne Pasternack

In Memory of
RAYE LEVINE 
 	 Ellie Feldman
SYLVIA SCHLOSSBERG 
 	 Philip, Karen, Esther & Aaron Schlossberg

CANTOR EMERITUS SANFORD 
COHN DISCRETIONARY FUND
In Honor of
CANTOR COHN 
	 Brian Hersh
CANTOR COHN, for his tutoring of Rebecca 
and his beautiful Musaf service during Rebecca’s 
Bat Mitzvah 
	 Lara and David Bomzer
In Memory of
PHILIP KENT
	 Fern & Joel Cohen

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT RESERVE 
FUND
In Memory of
BONNIE SUE KATZ
	 Gail & Ray Weinstein

CARING FUND
In Honor of
LEN SWADE’s 90th birthday 
 	 Ken Malley
BARBARA SPERBER’s special birthday 
 	 Peter & Deborah Mehlman

SAMUEL H. (SYD) & PAULINE R. 
COHEN FUND
In Memory of
STUART COHEN

Daniel & Arlene Neiditz, Fredda & Jon 
Goldstein, Gail & Ray Weinstein, Phyllis & 
Stewart Lehman

EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER FUND
In Honor of
The birth of PAULA & DAVID BARAM’s first 
grandchild 
 	 Jean & Leon Chameides

ELKIN FAMILY FUND
In Honor of
PAULA & DAVID BARAM’s new grandson 
 	 Jan & Syd Elkin
The Bar Mitzvah of ASHER SEIDMAN 
 	 Jan & Syd Elkin
The birth of JEFF RENERT’s granddaughter and 
IRA LEVIN’s great-granddaughter
 	 Jan & Syd Elkin

FEIGENBAUM FAMILY FUND
In Memory of
JEANETTE KALB on her first yahrzeit 
 	 Susan Friedson

EVE & EDWARD FISHMAN 
EDUCATIONAL SPEAKERS FUND
In Memory of
EDWARD & EVE FISHMAN 

Carol, Billy, Benjamin, Isabel & Dylan Albert, 
Eleanor Udolf, Frieda Winnick, Gail & Ray 
Weinstein, Jean & Leon Chameides, John 
& Deborah Kennedy, Ken & Lisa Fishman, 
Kimberly & Edward McNamara, Lori & David 
Wetsman, Russell Schwartz

ROBERT & HEDYTH FISHMAN FUND
In Honor of
The Bat Mitzvah of BELLA & JUDD FINK’s 
granddaughter
	 Hedyth Fishman

GENERAL ENDOWMENT FUND
In Memory of
STUART COHEN 
 	 Marshall & Sandy Rulnick

GENERAL FUND
In Appreciation of
The luscious Purim surprise 
 	 Margaret & Robert Lesser
In Honor of
LEN SWADE’s 90th birthday 

Barbara Snyder, Fred Anderson, Kerana & 
Avram, Lois & Adam, Rachel & Doug Kraft, 
Linda & Wally Rodger, Louise Brochu, Robert 
& Deborah Goldberg

The birth of PAULA & DAVID BARAM’s 
grandson
 	 Joyce & Mickey Libbin, Martin & Linda Stein
MICHAEL KAMINS’ special birthday 
 	 Gail & Jeff Adler, Joyce & Mickey Libbin
MOLLY BEHAN’s graduation from G.W. Law School
 	 Joyce, Myron, David & Jeff Sturm
KAREN KALB & LISA FEIGENBAUM 
completing 11 months of reciting Kaddish every 
day in memory of their mother, Jeanette Kalb 
 	 Marshall Soltz
BARBARA SNYDER on her special birthday 
 	 Marshall Soltz
IRENE FRISCH’s 90th birthday 
 	 Marshall Soltz
BARBARA SPERBER’s special birthday 
 	 Gail & Jeff Adler, Martin & Linda Stein
KEN SIMON becoming president of the Emanuel 
Synagogue 
 	 Martin & Linda Stein
DONALD ROSENBERG’s birthday
 	 Meryl & Elliott Rosenberg
KYLE & GENNY DEBUSSEY’s wedding 
 	 Michael Glazier & Jody Brown
In Memory of
My parents and grandparents 
 	 Barbara Snyder
STUART COHEN 
 	 Bruce & Lisa Sussman, Jessica Cohen
ABRAHAM COHEN 
 	 Gary Cohen

This list reflects contributions received and processed from March 24 through May 24, 2021. 
For the next edition of Everything Emanuel, contributions need to be received in the office by 

August 24, 2021. The minimum donation for each listing is $10.00.

PLEASE NOTE: We have just changed our internal system to a new, cloud-based system called ShulCloud. 
We are hopeful there are no errors in this donation list, but with the transition, we may have encountered 
some problems. We apologize in advance if there are mistakes. Please let the office know of any errors by 

emailing communications@emanuelsynagogue.org, and it will be corrected in the next bulletin. 

mailto:communications@emanuelsynagogue.org
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VERA KLEIN 
 	 Joseph & Agnes Bacher
GERTRUDE CAPLAN & EPHRAM LIBBIN 
 	 Joyce & Mickey Libbin
MARVIN GOLDBERG
 	 Joyce & Myron Sturm
ABRAHAM KATZ 
 	 Marcia Mizrahi
NORMAN KAPLAN & NATHAN COHEN 
 	 Marshall Soltz
HARRY PICK 
 	 Marshall Soltz
ILSE & MANFRED STEIN 
 	 Martin & Linda Stein
LILLIAN & PHINE SPELANE 
 	 Martin & Linda Stein
NAOMI HOBERMAN 
 	 Marvin Hoberman & Family
MURRAY KAIZER & RON KAIZER 
 	 Marvis Gersten
ROSALIE ZETOFF 

Renee Zetoff, Michael & Beverly Zetoff & 
family

DEBORAH BERSON 
 	 Myron & Ruth Weiner
IRVING TUCKER, MAX TUCKER & ISAAC 
EPSTEIN 
 	 Norma Fishman
BENJAMIN NELEBER 
 	 Rae Ellen Goldstein
GERSHON SOSIN 
 	 Richard & Debbie Gutcheon
ROBERT LEBOVITZ & REBECCA LEBOVITZ
 	 Sandra & Michael Myers
REBECCA LEBOVITZ
	 Emily Lebovitz-Miller
RUTH KAFER 
 	 Sheldon Kafer
RITA COHN 
 	 Stephen Cohn
RITA PEARLMUTTER 
 	 Ursula Marx
Wishing Good Health to
LISA & MIKE LENKIEWICZ & Family
	 Joe & Agnes Bacher, Sheryl & Stuart Kopel
MIKE MYERS 
 	 Joyce, Myron, David & Jeff Sturm
RONA GOLLOB 
 	 Sheryl & Stuart Kopel

BETH & BENJAMIN GOLDBERG FUND
In Honor of
MICHELE & ALAN PARKER becoming 
grandparents 
 	 Beth Goldberg
PAULA & DAVID BARAM becoming grandparents 
 	 Beth Goldberg
STUART & SHERYL KOPEL’s new home 
 	 Beth Goldberg
JONAH ROSENBERG’s Bar Mitzvah 
 	 Beth Goldberg
REBECCA BOMZER’s Bat Mitzvah
Wishing Good Health to
BETH GOLDBERG
	 Fern & Joel Cohen 

GRABER-LIPPERMAN FUND
In Memory of
BONNIE SUE KATZ
	 Fern & Joel Cohen

GREEN BUILDING FUND
In Honor of
EVAN BOCCHINO 
 	 Philip Handler

HARRIS FAMILY FUND
In Honor of
JEREMY PRESSMAN being named a full professor
	 David & Merle Harris

HAZZAN PINCHOVER 
DISCRETIONARY FUND
In Appreciation of
MOSHE PINCHOVER, for my aliyah for my 
special birthday 
 	 Barbara Snyder
CANTOR PINCHOVER’s kindness & good words 
to Michael on his birthday & for his aliyah 
 	 Michael & Carolyn Levine
MOSHE PINCHOVER, for his steady daily leadership
	 Dr. Jay Smith
In Honor of
HAZZAN PINCHOVER’s spirited leading of 
Rebecca’s Bat Mitzvah service 
 	 Lara and David Bomzer
MOSHE PINCHOVER, on the 5th anniversary of 
my adult Bat Mitzvah 
 	 Sandra Myers
MOSHE PINCHOVER
 	 Pamela & David Garry
In Memory of
HARVEY SMITH 
 	 Pamela & David Garry
NATHAN GABRIEL WEINSTEIN 
 	 Trudy Milikow

FAITH & FRED HELENE FUND
In Memory of
HARRY HELENE & FRED HELENE 
 	 Faith Helene

GILBERT & RUTH HERSHMAN FUND
In Honor of
AVRA NOVARR’s special birthday 
 	 Marshall & Sandy Rulnick
In Memory of
GILBERT & RUTH HERSHMAN 
 	 Jay Hershman

MICHAEL & MARCIA KRINSKY FUND
In Memory of
DR.CHARLES KRINSKY 
 	 Michael & Marcia Krinsky

MICHAEL S. & CAROLYN W. LEVINE FUND
In Honor of
MICHAEL LEVINE’s special birthday 

Pam & Ken Simon, Peter & Deborah Mehlman, 
Ray & Gail Weinstein, Sue & Bruce Bergman

LORETTA & LARRY LEVY FUND
In Honor of
SOPHIA ALPERT’S Bat Mitzvah 
	 Loretta Levy
The Bat Mitzvah of JOANNE SHIMELMAN & 
MYRON RAISNER’s granddaughter
	 Loretta Levy

DONALD & REGINA MILLER FUND
In Honor of
DR. REGINA MILLER receiving the Systemwide 
Adjunct Faculty Award 
 	 Stephen & Barbara Berns

MINYONAIRES FUND
In Memory of
SYLVIA GOODMAN 
 	 Alan Goodman
MYRON ROSENTHAL 
 	 Ann Rosenthal
WILLIAM & CHARNA GARBER 
 	 Donna & Alan Gittleman
DR. ROBERT FLESCHER & ESTHER 
FLESCHER 
 	 Joyce Flescher & Family

MUSIC FUND
In Honor of
RUTH WEINER’s 90th birthday 
 	 Lisa & Mike Lenkiewicz

NATHAN SHOR’s special birthday
	 Allen & Judy Kronick
In Memory of
MEGAN DEBUSSEY 
 	 Michael Glazier & Jody Brown

LOUIS & SOPHIE ORENSTEIN FUND
In Memory of
SOPHIE ORENSTEIN 
 	 Faith Helene

ALAN & MICHELE PARKER FAMILY 
FUND
In Honor of
The birth of ALAN & MICHELE PARKER’s 
granddaughter

Bella & Judd Fink, Carolyn & David Topol, 
Elysa & Peter Graber-Lipperman, Dr. Jay 
Smith, Michael & Marcia Krinsky, Rona Gollob, 
Michael Altschuler, Dr. Jay Smith, Saul & 
Joanne Pasternack

ELLIOTT & EILEEN POLLACK FUND
In Memory of
MOLLIE & SAMUEL POLLACK on their 
birthdays 
 	 Elliot Pollack

RABBI LAZOWSKI’S DISCRETIONARY 
FUND
In Honor of
The birth of PAULA & DAVID BARAM’s grandson

Alan & Marilyn Goodman, Avra Novarr, Gail & 
Jeff Adler, Sheila & Meyer Frankel

The wedding of
GARY & JOAN GREENBERG’s son 
 	 David & Paula Baram
SHERYL KOPEL’s special birthday & STUART & 
SHERYL KOPEL’s new home 
 	 Meyer & Sheila Frankel
LEONARD SWADE’s 90th birthday 
 	 Meyer & Sheila Frankel
RABBI LAZOWSKI 
 	 Michael Birnbaum
JOEL & KAREN KOSOVSKY becoming 
grandparents 
 	 Paula & David Baram
In Memory of
BERTHA DUBOFSKY & JACOB DUBOFSKY 
 	 Barry Dubofsky
IRA MARCUS, HARRY GABER, ANNA ABISCH 
& NATHAN MARCUS 
 	 Carl Marcus
BARBARA TELLAR & ESTHER HARRIS 
 	 Carol & Robert Tellar
My mother 
 	 Ella Bykov
MORRIS EHRENZWEIG 
 	 Greta & Josef Cohan
SAM & BETTYE HERSHFELD 
 	 Janet Hershfeld
SARAH KATZ 
 	 Marcia Mizrahi
HARVEY SMITH & ELEANOR KLAU 
 	 Marvin & Myrna Schaffman
My father 
 	 Michael Karchov
SUSAN SCHNEIDER FOX 
 	 Natalie Leeds
SAM TELLAR 
 	 Robert Tellar
ISADORE GOLDSTEIN 
 	 Sheila & Meyer Frankel
DEBBIE BERSON 
 	 Sue & Bruce Bergman
Wishing Good Health to
ALLA PLOTNIKOVA & YAN ROMANKO 
 	 Leonid Filitsyan
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RABBI SMALL DISCRETIONARY FUND
In Appreciation of
RABBI SMALL presiding over our daughter’s baby 
naming ceremony 
 	 Andrew & Hayley Flescher
RABBI SMALL, for hosting the Community Seder 
 	 Bruce & Sue Bergman
RABBI SMALL, for another wonderful year of 
learning 
	 Faith Helene
MEL SIMON leading us through “the wilderness” 
 	 Faith Helene
RABBI SMALL, for Rebecca Bomzer’s beautiful 
Bat Mitzvah service 
 	 Ilene & Howard Schneider
RABBI SMALL, for our baby naming ceremony

Richie & Tracy Barshay, Janice & Steve Barshay
RABBI SMALL, for his generous and kind spirit 
 	 Juliane Hiam
RABBI SMALL, for his spiritual guidance 
 	 Lara & David Bomzer
RABBI SMALL, for his kindness and good words 
to Michael Levine for his birthday aliyah
 	 Michael & Carolyn Levine
RABBI SMALL, on the fifth anniversary of my 
Adult Bat Mitzvah 
 	 Sandra Myers
RABBI SMALL 
 	 Michael Birnbaum
CANTOR MOSHE PINCHOVER 
 	 Michael Birnbaum
In Honor of
RABBI SMALL 
 	 Brian Hersh
The birth of our grandson, JADEN MAX BARAM 
	 Paula & David Baram
My aliyah recognizing my birthday and those of 
the other congregants 
 	 Gerald Sperber
My aliyah on Rosh Chodesh
	 Dr. Jay Smith
RABBI SMALL, for his wise leadership & guidance 
& appreciation of his service 
 	 Joyce Flescher & Family
The Bat Mitzvah of MYRON RAISNER & 
JOANNE SHIMELMAN’s granddaughter 
 	 Lorraine & Tom Barber
SUE BERGMAN’s special birthday 
 	 Lorraine & Tom Barber
OLIVIA ROTHSTEIN’s baby naming 
 	 Matt & Stacey Rothstein
My Grandchildren 
 	 Shelley Zinkerman
STU & SHERYL KOPEL’s new home
	 Fern & Joel Cohen
In Memory of
MAX SHUMAN 
 	 Stephen & Barbara Berns
MURIEL PORISS 
 	 Andrea Poriss, Beatrice Mitlak
ROSE HIRSCH KLEIN, LENA MILNER 
SCHLOSS, SHIRLEY KLEIN & RUTH 
NEIGHER KLEIN 
 	 Barbara Nachtigal
MORRIS GOETZ, SAM EPNER & MORRIS EPNER 
 	 Gary & Christine Goetz
JEANIE KALB on her first yahrzeit 
 	 Gerald Kalb, Lisa & Barry Feigenbaum
HOWARD SIEGAL 
 	 Lois Siegal
Our loved ones 
 	 Marcia Robbins
ANNA SHERMAN GLAZIER 
 	 Michael Glazier & Jody Brown
My mother and grandmother
 	 Raye & Michael Cohan
WILBERT STAUB
 	 Rebecca & Robert Sahl
CARL KOPEL 
 	 Sheryl & Stuart Kopel
JOSEPH EDELSON
 	 Virginia Edelson
Wishing Good Health to
FLO WEINBAUM
	 Fern & Joel Cohen

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL FUND
In Honor of
REBECCA BOMZER’s Bat Mitzvah 
 	 Barbara & Stephen Berns
The birth of DAVID & PAULA BARAM’s grandson 

Joel & Fern Cohen, Sheryl & Stuart Kopel, 
Steven & Ellen Zelman

In Memory of 
MARGERY GASSNER 
 	 Beverly Gans

JEFFREY & SUSAN RENERT 
ENDOWMENT FUND
In Honor of
The birth of JEFF RENERT’s granddaughter
	 Michael Altschuler, Saul & Joanne Pasternack

RESTROOM PROJECT
In Honor of
SETH MAHLER’S 50th Birthday 
 	 Lisa & Barry Feigenbaum
The Bar Mitzvah of our grandson, JONAH 
ROSENBERG 
 	 Milton and Rita Rosenberg
RALPH ROSENBERG & HILDA SLIVKA on the 
occasion of their 40th wedding anniversary. 
 	 William & Sandra Rosenbaum
In Memory of
MARVIN GOLDBERG 
 	 John & Lisa Behan
ESTHER HANDLER 
 	 Philip Handler
TERRY & JERRY MARCUS 
 	 Stuart Marcus

SATURDAY KIDDUSH FUND
In Honor of
JACKIE ISAACSON & LOU BLUMENFELD’s 
granddaughter’s baby naming 
 	 Marc & Sandi Needelman
In Memory of
MAX KOVALSKY 
 	 Steven Kovalsky

HOWARD SCHEINBLUM & SUSAN 
FIERBERG FUND
In Honor of
TERRY SCHEINBLUM, on her special birthday 
 	 Howard Scheinblum & Susan Fierberg

SIEGAL GARDEN FUND
In Memory of
SEYMOUR KAPLAN 
 	 Rhoda & Lenny Kaplan

SISTERHOOD TRIBUTE FUND
In Appreciation of
All the good people who provided the Purim snacks 
 	 Arlene Friedman
In Honor of
SHERYL & STUART KOPEL’s new home and 
SHERYL KOPEL’s special birthday 
 	 Joel & Deborah Kent
BARBARA SNYDER’s special birthday 
 	 Ivy Perrelli
AUDREY YANOFSKY receiving Women of 
Distinction Award 
 	 The Sisterhood, Sheryl & Stuart Kopel
AUDREY YANOFSKY being elected Vice President of 
Programming for Sisterhood North Atlantic Region 
 	 Sheryl & Stuart Kopel

HARRY & HYLA SKLAR FUND
In Memory of
STUART COHEN 
 	 Les & Lynne Nathan, Marty & Ilona Levitz

SOCIAL ACTION FUND
In Honor of
LEN SWADE’s special birthday 

Caryl Blum, Douglas & Janice Larson, David & 
Paula Baram, Allen & Judy Kronick, Stuart & 
Sheryl Kopel

MICHAEL KAMINS’ special birthday
	 Allen & Judy Kronick
The birth of MICHELE & ALAN PARKER’s 
granddaughter
	 Allen & Judy Kronick
SHERYL & STU KOPEL’s new home
	 Allen & Judy Kronick
The birth of PAULA & DAVID BARAM’s grandson
	 Allen & Judy Kronick
In Memory of 
IRA LIBBIN 
	 Pam & Ken Simon
Wishing Good Health to
LEN SWADE 
 	 Sheryl & Stuart Kopel

VIVIAN & ROBERT SPIVAK FUND
In Memory of
HARRY SPIVAK & BELLE OSTROWSKI 
SPIVAK 
 	 Arlan Lieblick & Mel Spivak

STREAMING SERVICES FUND
In Appreciation of
Zoom services 
 	 Barbara Nair
In Honor of
KEN SIMON 
 	 Dan & Joni Fine
REGINA MILLER 
 	 Dan & Joni Fine
LISA LENKIEWICZ, in gratefulness for your 
recovery 
 	 Dan & Joni Fine
Wishing Good Health to
The LENKIEWICZ Family 
 	 Joel & Deborah Kent

TOPOL & LeVINE FAMILY FUND
In Honor of
Wishing IRIS LEVINE a Happy Mother’s Day 
 	 Carolyn & David Topol
The birth of JEFF RENERT’s granddaughter 
 	 Carolyn & David Topol

TURKEN/WEINGAST FUND
In Memory of
BEATRICE WEINGAST 
 	 Jerry & Geri Kaizer

WALDMAN, KAYE & SAMUELS FAMILY 
FUND
In Memory of
ABE WALDMAN 
 	 Karen Kaye

LEONARD & JOAN WEINBERG FUND
In Honor of
JOAN WEINBERG’s 88th birthday & LEN 
WEINBERG’s 95th birthday 
 	 Ellen & Howard Rosenberg

RAYMOND & GAIL WEINSTEIN FUND
In Memory of
DONALD D. STEIN & MAX ROTTKOV 
 	 Gail Weinstein

YOUTH ACTIVITIES FUND
In Honor of
JONAH ROSENBERG’s Bar Mitzvah 
 	 David & Paula Baram
MICHELE & ALAN PARKER becoming 
grandparents 
 	 Ray & Gail Weinstein
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YIZKOR BOOK 
 

 

 

 

 

Due to lead time needed to print the Yizkor Book,  
we cannot accept names after 

Friday, August 6, 2021. 
 

I have enclosed a check for $    
 

Name    
 

Address    
 

 

 

Telephone: email: 
  

 
 

 

Please return this form, along with payment, to The Emanuel Synagogue, Attn: Yizkor Book, 
160 Mohegan Drive, West Hartford, CT 06117. 

If you would like to memorialize your loved ones forever in the Book of Life, please complete 
this section. The cost will be $360 per name. Please Print: 

 
Book of Life ($360 per name)    

Th  ost of ng you  d on s n th  “W  mb  th m” s on w  b : 
1-4 N s  $25.00 p  nam  5-7 N s  $125.00; 8-10 N s  $150.00; 

11-13 N s  $175.00; 14-20 N s  $200.00 

R mb d by:   

as  p nt n s to b  mb d n th  d  you want th m s d: 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   

  

  

  

   

   

  

  

  

  

  

This book is used during the Yizkor service at Yom Kippur, Sukkot, Pesach, and Shavuot. 
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 	1	 2	 3	 4	 5	 6	 7		

	 8	 9	 10	 11	 12	 13	 14		

	 15	 16	 17	 18	 19	 20	 21		

	 22	 23	 24	 25	 26	 27	 28		

	 29	 30	 31	

 	 23 Av	 24 Av	 25 Av	 26 Av	 27 Av	 28 Av	 29 Av	

	 30 Av	 1 Elul	 2 Elul	 3 Elul	 4 Elul	 5 Elul	 6 Elul	

	 7 Elul	 8 Elul	 9 Elul	 10 Elul	 11 Elul	 12 Elul	 13 Elul	

	 14 Elul	 15 Elul	 16 Elul	 17 Elul	 18 Elul	 19 Elul	 20 Elul	

	 21 Elul	 22 Elul	 23 Elul				  

Av/Elul 5781August 2021	
	 SUNDAY	  MONDAY	 TUESDAY	 WEDNESDAY	 THURSDAY	 FRIDAY	 SATURDAY

 	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am 	  Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am			 

	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am 	  		

	 Shaharit 8am	  Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am 	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am			 

	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 7am 	  Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	  		

	 Shaharit 8am	  Shaharit 7am 	 Shaharit 7am 				  

    	Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm 	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm			    	

  	Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm 				  

   	Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm 				  

   Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm				  

   	Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	 	 	

Parashat Re’eh 
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 8pm
Havdalah 8:42pm

Parashat Shoftim 
Services 9am  

Minha/Maariv 7:45pm
Havdalah 8:33pm

Parashat Ki Tetze
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 7:45pm
Havdalah 8:22pm

Parashat Ki Tavo 
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 7:30pm
Havdalah 8:11pm

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm
Candles 7:45pm 

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm
Candles 7:36pm 

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm
Candles 7:26pm 

Shabbat Under 
the Stars 6pm

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm
Candles 7:15pm 

Summer Ziplow 
Study 10:30am

Summer Ziplow 
Study 10:30am
Adult Ed Board 

7:30pm

Sisterhood Board 
7:30pm

Board of Ed 
7:30pm

Board of Trustees 
7:30pm

Rosh Hodesh 
Elul

Brotherhood 
Board 7:45pm

Rosh Hodesh 
Elul

Ritual Committee 
7:30pm

Executive  
Committee 

7:30pm

Adult Ed Board 
7:45pm

http://daleyconnerton.com
http://www.hoffmansummerwood.org
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 					    1	 2	 3		

	 4	 5	 6	 7	 8	 9	 10		

	 11	 12	 13	 14	 15	 16	 17		

	 18	 19	 20	 21	 22	 23	 24		

	 25	 26	 27	 28	 29	 30	 31

 					     21 Tammuz	 22 Tammuz	 23 Tammuz	

	 24 Tammuz	 25 Tammuz	 26 Tammuz	 27 Tammuz	 28 Tammuz	 29 Tammuz	 1 Av	

	 2 Av	 3 Av	 4 Av	 5 Av	 6 Av	 7 Av	 8 Av	

	 9 Av	 10 Av	 11 Av	 12 Av	 13 Av	 14 Av	 15 Av	

	 16 Av	 17 Av	 18 Av	 19 Av	 20 Av	 21 Av	 22 Av

Everything Emanuel
160 Mohegan Drive
West Hartford, CT 06117

Tammuz/Av 5781July 2021	
	 SUNDAY	  MONDAY	 TUESDAY	 WEDNESDAY	 THURSDAY	 FRIDAY	 SATURDAY

Please refer to our website 
(www.emanuelsynagogue.org) 
and our eblasts for upcoming 

virtual programming.

 			    	  	   Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	  		

	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	  		

	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 7am 	 Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	  Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am 			 

	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	  		

	 Shaharit 8am	 Shaharit 7am 	  Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	 Shaharit 7am	

   		   	 		  Minha/Maariv 7pm		   	   	

   Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm 				  

   	Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	  Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm  				  

   	Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm 	 Minha/Maariv 7pm 	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm				  

   Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm	 Minha/Maariv 7pm		

Parashat Pincus
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 8:15pm
Havdalah 9:09pm

Parashat Matot-Masei 
Rosh Hodesh

Av
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 8:15pm
Havdalah 9:07pm

Parashat Devarim/
Shabbat Hazon 

Erev Tisha B’Av 
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 8:15pm
Havdalah 9:02pm

Eicha 9:15pm

Parashat Vaetchanan/
Shabbat Nachamu/

Tu B’Av 
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 8:15pm
Havdalah 8:57pm

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm 
Candles 8:11pm

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm 
Candles 8:09pm

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm 
Candles 8:06pm

Shabbat Under 
the Stars 6pm

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm 
Candles 8pm

Summer Ziplow 
Study 10:30am

Executive  
Comm. 7:30pm
Adult Ed Board 

7:30pm

Summer Ziplow 
Study 10:30am

Summer Ziplow 
Study 10:30am

Summer Ziplow 
Study 10:30am

Ritual Committee 
7:30pm

Sisterhood Board 
7:30pm

Office Closed -
Independence 
Day Observed

Independence 
Day

Tisha B’Av

Mincha at  
Beth El -TBD

Board of Trustees 
7:30pm

Parashat Eikev
Services 9am

Minha/Maariv 8pm
Havdalah 8:50pm

Shabbat Babayit 5:30pm
Minha/Kabbalat Shabbat/

Maariv 6pm 
Candles 7:54pm 

http://www.emanuelsynagogue.org
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